OPEN RECORDS OFFICE

February 15, 2007

Mr. Nate Carlisle

550 South 500 East
Apartment 15

Salt Lake City, UT 84102

Re:  Open Records Request, dated January 30, 2007

Dear Mr. Carlisle,

I am in receipt of your Open Records Act (“ORA™) request dated January 30,
2007, in which you request specific items concerning University of Oklahoma (*OU”)
drug testing of athletes since January 1, 2004

OU 1is dedicated to honoring each ORA request in a thorough and efficient
manner. Attached you will find all responsive documents we maintain. As you are
aware, state and federal law prohibit releasing personally identifiable student information.
Accordingly, student names along with any information that could be used to easily trace
a student’s identity have been redacted.

Thank you for your patience as we gathered the data necessary to fulfill your
request. Should you have any questions regarding the contents of this letter or the
documentation provided, do not hesitate to contact this office.

Open Records Officer
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